

MEMO

Date: March 10th, 2020 To: BPRW Commission

From: Meghan O'Daniel, Community Garden Outreach Coordinator & Customer Service Associate

RE: Run for JUMP Fundraising Event Approval, September 19th, 2020

Request to hold a fundraising event at North Beach.

The Joint Urban Ministry Project (JUMP) will be hosting their 5th Run for JUMP event this year. JUMP's mission is to promote the physical, emotional, and spiritual well-being of people by providing spiritual care, direct assistance to meet basic needs, and advocacy. The fundraising efforts of this event will go towards supporting their drop-in center. The event will have around 100 participants. They are requesting use of the Northern portion of the Burlington Greenway. They have already booked the North Beach Shelter.

Staff contact for the event is Wanda Hines.

It is on a day with no conflicting events.

Staff Recommendations:

Approve event.